
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Newsletter No 13 – 10th December, 2021 

Christmas Productions 

Filming took place this Monday and went very well.  It is now being edited and the aim is still to get it onto your 

child’s eSchools class page on Monday 13th December.  I am sure you will enjoy watching them – again showing 

what talented children we have. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday was very ‘Christmassey’ with lovely Christmas jumpers on display. 

Thank you for all your donations which will go to The Birmingham Children’s Hospital. 

 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 15th December 2021 

We look forward to the celebration on Wednesday.  Janis and her team are hard at work already in their 

preparations. 

If your child currently has packed lunches but would like a Christmas dinner, then please let the school office 

know.   Please note there will be no tuck on Wednesday or Friday of next week. Thank you.  

 

Disco – Thursday 16th December 2021 

Reception and Year One will have their own discos in their rooms, while Y2-Y6 will enjoy a ‘Silent Disco’ provided 

by Aspire People. 

Each class will have their own time in the hall to control numbers and children should come in their own clothes 

(no charge). 

 

‘Sharing Day’ – Friday 17th December 2021 

Children are invited to bring in games that they could play with others.  No electronic games, phones or 

expensive items please. 

This will also be a Non-Uniform Day – again no charge. 

 

Values and Virtues 

This half term, we are growing to be more Learned and Wise. 

Congratulations to Mary (3C) who is the winner of the certificate this week.  

 

Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Lottie, Vanessa (4P), Sanu, Benjamin, Klay, Mason (2B), Elis, Vinnie, Leonardo, Jaiden, Louie, Jadyn, 

Charlie, Hadia, Kacey (4P), Lucy (4B) 

Pink Badges: Yahya, Abigail (6W), Faith, Louis, Jack, Jaiden, Ken, Hussain, Amaya 

Purple Badges:  Kylah, Joseph (6W), Anastasia, Niamh 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception NM Whole class 

Reception SS Whole class 

Year 1DG Whole class 

Year 1M Whole class 

Year 2B Whole class 

Year 2G Whole class 

Year 3C Reuben, Michael 

Year 3M Daniyal 

Year 4B Samuel 

Year 4P Hadiya, Sedi 

Year 5P Kyron 

Year 5W Patryk 

Year 6G Peyton 

Year 6W Ayaan 

Sports Award Gabriel (5W) 

Wise Owl Jakub (6W) 

Music Award Jaiden (4B) 

Uniform Award Aurora (5W) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Attendance - Period – 29th November – 3rd December 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group  

RNM 91.4% 

RSS 85.7% 

Year 1DG 94.3% 

Year 1M 86.5% 

Year 2B 92% 

Year 2G 93.2% 

Year 3C 92.5% 

Year 3M 93.3% 

Year 4B 87.9% 

Year 4P 91.7% 

Year 5P 89.9% 

Year 5W 79.8% 

Year 6G 82% 

Year 6W 91.5% 



                                                                                

     

                
 
      

 

Prayers 

Please pray for all those in our school community currently battling Covid.   

Also, congratulations to Mrs Matthews on the birth of her grandson, Frank.   Please keep the family in your 

prayers. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr Baker and staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


